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September 13, 2021 
 
Good Afternoon Faith Warriors, 
 
We are fortunate to continue to have the opportunity to host both indoor and outdoor athletic events 
at Bayshore Christian School throughout the ongoing pandemic. While the school is currently operating 
under a mask mandate, we require all guests attending indoor sporting events at BCS to properly wear a 
mask, covering both nose and mouth. Even students whose parents have signed a waiver for the school 
day need to wear a mask during indoor athletic events. We also require this of our visiting teams. Due to 
the inability to monitor medical exemptions, guests who are unable to properly wear a mask should not 
attend athletic events at this time. 
 
We continue to hope and pray for a decline in cases both in the Tampa Bay area and at BCS, as well as 
for the safety of our students and families. Currently 2% of our student population is in quarantine. We 
appreciate families following the current guidelines and procedures. Thank you for helping us keep our 
students, their families and those of our visiting guests/teams safe. 
 
Sincerely, 
Melanie Humenansky 
Head of School 
Bayshore Christian School 
813-839-4297 
 
Scholars. Leaders. FAITH WARRIORS! 
 
Our Verse for 2021-2022: “For the Lord is good and His love endures forever; His faithfulness continues 
through all generations.” Psalms 100:5 
Our Vision: Shaping young people in Christ to make an impact in the world. 
Our Mission: Bayshore Christian School challenges, develops, and empowers students for leadership by 
following the example of Jesus to “grow in wisdom, stature, and in favor with God and man.” Luke 2:52 


